MANAGER’s REPORT FOR OcToBER 16, 2015
GENERAL INFORMATION AND REsPONSES To MAYOR & CommissiONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week...

Coffee with the Council - Coffee with the Council will be held on Saturday, October 17 at 9:00 a.m. to 10
a.m. at Fire Station 2, 5420 Main St.

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on October 20 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on November 3 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Village Hall.

Fall Street Sweeping - The Village’s contractor completed the first of three fall sweeping cycles this
week. The second cycle is anticipated to occur in early November.

Fall Street Patching - Schroeder Asphalt completed the fall patching contract this week. This included
asphalt patches on 38 streets.

Storm Sewer Televising and Cleaning - On October 9th, Visu-Sewer began cleaning and inspecting
20,000 linear feet of various size storms sewers. They are currently working in the area south of 63rd
street between Dunham Road and Woodward Avenue and are about 10% complete with the project.
Completion of this contract is anticipated by mid-November,

Village Staff Presentation about Floodplains - Stormwater Administrator Karen Daulton Lange gave a
presentation to area real estate brokers on flood plains, Localized Poor Drainage Areas (LPDAs), and
flood insurance. The presentation covered the flood plain maps which can be found on both the Village
and FEMA websites, recent changes to flood insurance regulations, and construction constraints and
considerations for building in flood plains or LPDAs.



